
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, September 23, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

Welcome Fall!  Today is the first full day of fall.
Next week I will share events planned for October
including fall conferences.  Enjoy the weekend!

September Events: Wednesday, September 28th - PTO Cherrydale Fundraiser ends

PTO Fall Fundraiser: The PTO Cherrydale Fall Fundraiser ends Wednesday.  All checks should be

made out to the NCES PTO.  You can also order online. Thank you for your support.

Falcon 5K Fun Run: The Housatonic Youth Service Bureau (HYSB) is offering a fun run on

Saturday, October 22.  Click the link for the flier and more information on registration.  This

fundraiser is important for HYSB that offers all of its services free of charge.

Canaan Child Care Openings:  Canaan Child Care has openings for children who are ages 3 and 4.

Click the link for more information.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fbCHscrmOG43Jlp2PJ3tlR3bB4KSVFEj/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17EmMed76IvuoUArsE0eWjqAyqdCZ39E1/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101520360777925961627&rtpof=true&sd=true

